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As aresident of Granite Creek, | would like to express my concerns over
the proposed development of an RV park, store, and facilities at FS 4517 in
the Granite Creek neighborhood.

Several concerns associated with this development will impact the
residents as well as the surrounding habitat.

The increased day usage of ORV's in the neighborhood and surrounding
areas will substantially increase noise, trespassing, litter, pollution, and
fire risk.

Increased fire risk.

The access in case of wildfire limits the counties ability to effectively
dispatch and contain.

The access to ORV routes overrun and the ensuing damage, trespass, and
litter problems associated that are now the burden of the local
neighborhood.

Increased need and cost for policing due to increased day use.

This development plan brings far too many risks, costs, and negatives to
the area.

Thankyou for your attention to this matter,

Jay Olsen
1540 FS 4517
Cle Elum, WA
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